
We RISE, Responsibly, Intellectually, Spiritually, and Emotionally, as a community of 
learners, continually growing as Christ-centered individuals throughout life's journey.  

  

Principal’s Message for May 7, 2025 

  

"The Lord is the stronghold of my life; of whom should I be afraid?." –Ps 27:1 
  

God Is Protecting You Right Now 

You are not alone for God is always with you. You are bearing good fruit for God is supporting 
you. You will persevere for God is sustaining you. 

Dear Lord, I know You are with me; help me to trust You more and more. 

  

VIKING MASS WEEKEND: There are two opportunities to come to Mass this weekend and 
support our students! Please choose one of these Masses to attend this weekend as part 
of our Viking Community. 

On Saturday, May 10 at 5:30PM, students may come IN UNIFORM and join the choir. After 
the Mass you may collect a Free Dress pass from Dr. Shelby Fisher. 

On Sunday, May 11 at 1:30PM, students will be receiving the Sacrament of First Holy 
Communion. We would like to support our fellow classmates in this wonderful Mass! 
Students who attend IN UNIFORM can find Mrs. Heather Orges after the Mass to receive 
their Free Dress pass. 

  

**We are looking for students to sing for the Graduation Mass on Friday, May 16. There will 
be a rehearsal from 12:15-1:15 on May 16. Please contact Dr. Fisher 
at sfisher@stolafs.org for more information and to sign up. 

  

  

END OF YEAR 
Please read all email correspondence from the school for end of year activities. 
  

 

 

  

mailto:sfisher@stolafs.org


CALENDAR AT A GLANCE: 

Saturday, May 10         First Holy Communion Practice and Reconciliation at 10:00AM 
Saturday, May 10         Viking Mass at 5:30 PM-students can join the choir 

Sunday, May 11            First Holy Communion at 1:30, ALL Families are 
encouraged to join us to celebrate! 

Friday, May 16               Eighth Grade Graduation Mass 
Friday, May 23               Final Day Program held in the Church at 9:00 

Last Day of School—dismissal at 11:00 
                                                
                                                
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

SAVE THE DATE: SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 6 

The Knights of Columbus Council 5502 will be hosting a Golf Tournament to support our 
school! It will be a Scramble Format Tournament held at Lakeside Golf Course. There will 
be many prizes, including a new car from Performance Toyota. A flyer will be sent home 
with your students this week with more information! You can also contact: 

Ed Ortega at egortega63@gmail.com or Jason Burger at jericburger124@gmail.com 

  

Christine Bergquist, Principal 
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